
Telephone: 559-713-4216 (8-5 / M-F) FAX: 559-713-4861 E-Mail: gwilliams@ci.visalia.ca.us 
Telephone: 559-734-8116 (After 5PM)                                                                                             

***WARNING*** 
The information contained in this facsimile message is privileged and confidential information intended only for the 
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VISALIA POLICE 
303 S. JOHNSON 

VISALIA, CA  93291 
PRESS RELEASE 

 

 
 Crime or Accident No. 11-14931 Date and Time Occurred: 10/09/11 2000Hrs 
   
Type of Incident:  Residential 

Burglary 
Location: 1400 blk W. Vassar, Visalia 

 
 
                 Age  
Victim or Party:    Irene Nunez             Adult City: Visalia 
   
Victim or Party:                 City:      
   
Victim or Party:                 City:      
 

 
           Age:   Arrested:   
Suspect:    Raul Mario Soliz 25  Yes  City: San Jose 
    
Suspect:    Tania Mendez 21  Yes  City: Visalia 
    
Suspect:                       City:      
 

Details: 10/09/11 at approx. 2000Hrs VPD officers responded to the 1400 blk of W. Vassar for a call 
of a residential burglary in progress. Responding officers observed the suspects fleeing the area 
upon their arrival heading to apartments in the 1500blk of W. Walnut ave. With the assistance of a 
VPD canine, Soliz was found in a neighboring backyard and Mendez was found in an apartment 
building’s laundry room hiding with her two children ages 6 and 4. A search warrant was 
subsequently served at Soliz and Mendez’s joint residence which resulted in the recovery of the 
victim’s property.  Both Soliz and Mendez were arrested for burglary and booked into their 
respective facilities. The two children were released to Child Protective Services. 
 

Arresting Officer(s):  VPD Patrol Injuries:       
   
Investigating Officer(s):  VPD Patrol / Property Crimes 

Unit 
 

   
Property Stolen or Recovered:        Date and Time Released: 10/09/11 

2350Hrs 
   
  Supervisor: Sgt. Kroeze 
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